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I was eager to attend the Liverpool Pathology Conference because I believed it 

would offer me valuable opportunities to learn from leading experts in the field 

of histopathology, stay updated on the latest diagnostic techniques and 

technologies, and connect with fellow professionals.  

During the conference, I thoroughly enjoyed attending the oral and poster 

presentations, and I had the opportunity to present two poster presentations 

myself, which I found fulfilling to discuss with the judging panel. Additionally, the 

conference welcome reception and dinner allowed me to establish valuable 

connections and friendships with fellow histopathologists, providing a social 

aspect to the event that enhanced the overall experience. The presence of many 

colleagues from my deanery further enriched the conference, as we were able to 

strengthen our bonds, share ideas, and exchange knowledge.  

My interest in uropathology led me to focus on attending uropathology-related 

talks, which proved to be very useful in highlighting current classifications of 

tumours and benign mimickers of malignant entities. The insights gained from 

these talks directly influenced my day-to-day practice when reporting cases. 

Furthermore, I found talks on research related to AI use in automating the 

quality control checks of digitized slides particularly interesting, as it showcased 

the potential for innovative technologies to revolutionize pathology practices. 

Additionally, a talk about the role of the intestinal microbiome in understanding 

colorectal cancer and its potential as a prognostic biomarker, screening aid, and 

therapeutic target introduced me to a novel concept that left me intrigued.  

The Liverpool Pathology 2023 conference not only met but exceeded my 

expectations. The event was well-organized, with engaging speakers, relevant 

topics, and ample networking opportunities. The interactive nature of the 

conference made it a valuable experience that will undoubtedly impact my 

professional growth positively. 

I would wholeheartedly recommend this conference to my colleagues. Attending 

this event has been an unequivocally rewarding and enriching experience, and I 

believe my colleagues would find it equally beneficial. Moreover, I am looking 

forward to participating in similar conferences in the future to further enhance 

my knowledge and understanding of current developments in pathology. 

 


